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From:  Region F Regional Water Planning Group (Region F) 

Date: October 14, 2021 

Subject:  Notice of Pre-Planning Public Meeting for Sixth Cycle of Regional Water Planning 

 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 

REGIONAL WATER PLANNING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Region F Regional Water Planning Group will conduct a pre-planning 
meeting for the 2026 Region F Regional Water Plan on November 18, 2021 at 10:30 a.m.  The meeting 
will take place at the Colorado River Municipal Water District offices located at 400 E. 24th Street, Big 
Spring, Texas 79720. 
 
The purpose of the pre-planning meeting is to gather suggestions and recommendations from the 
public. Proposed actions to be taken include: 

1. Receive public input and comments on issues that should be addressed or provisions that should 
be included in the 2026 Regional Water Plan and 2027 State Water Plan. 

2. Discuss the potential process for conducting interregional coordination regarding water 
management strategies during the development of the 2026 Region F Water Plan. 

 
The public will have an opportunity to provide written and oral comments during the Pre-Planning Public 
Input Meeting.  Individuals may also submit written public comments for a period of 30-days prior to 
this meeting through email to ahoback@crmwd.org or by mail to:  
        Audra Hoback 
        Administrative Agent for Region F 
        CRMWD 
        P.O. Box 869 
        Big Spring, TX 79721 
 
For additional information, please contact Audra Hoback, Region F Administrative Agent, c/o CRMWD, 
P.O. Box 869, Big Spring, TX 79721, (432.267.6341). 
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